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Sonja Birr

From: Karen Dorow

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 9:38 AM
To: Dan Koski

Cc: Sonja Birr

Subject: Next Public Infrastructure Meeting

Hi Dan,

Could we please add the following to the next PI Committee Meeting.
Communication upgrade between fuel pumps and Fuelmaster Program.

Right now the communication to the DPW and Parks fuel pumps is over the phone lines. We are continuing to have a lot
of modem connection issues. This would change communication from the phone lines to wireless communication
between the pumps and fuel master. The cost will be approximately $8,000. | am working on having the quote
updated. We have money in the UST Recovery fund that will fund this project. ’

Let me know if you have any questions. Thanks.

Karen Dorow
Business Manager
City of Manitowoc
2655 S. 35" St.
Manitowoc, WI 54220
(920) 686-6514

(920) 374-0404



